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Proof of Selective Service Registration 

 
The Selective Service Office has indicated that you have not registered for Selective Service. In order for you to be considered 
for financial aid, you must register. If you are a male 18 to 25, you can select “Register Me” on the FAFSA.  

Also, you can register at your local post office or at www.sss.gov.  
 
If you believe you have registered or you are over the age of 25, yo u must contact Selective Service via the www.sss.gov website 

to request proof of the registration OR request a letter from Selective Service indicating your current status.  
 

If you entered the country after you turned 26, please provide RMU with proof of entry date. 
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